
From: larrytr6@aim.com [mailto:larrytr6@aim.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 2:11 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I am very much in favor of more financial advisors, when giving retirement or 
general  investment advice, putting their clients' best interest first. If this requires rules 
changes to become law,  I favor such regulations.  
  
I have been invested for many years and believe I would be much better off today if 
such rules had been in force. 
  
Larry Affleck 
 


